
 

  

  

Frequently Asked Questions:  

Where to eat at CHOC Children’s Hospital 
 

How will my child get food while they are staying as an inpatient?  

We offer room service for our patients staying in the hospital. A menu is located in each patient room.  

Call the number listed to order food of your choice to be delivered to your room. Orders can be made  

from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. One additional meal per day may be ordered for a parent or guardian for $5. 

 

Where are other places to eat inside the hospital? 

• The North Tower Cafeteria is located on the first flood of the North Tower. It’s open daily 

from 6:30 a.m. to 7 p.m., with brief closures from 10:30 to 11 a.m. and 3:30 to 4 p.m. for 

cleaning and restocking. 

 

• The Express Café is located on the second floor of the Bill Holmes Tower. It’s open daily from 

6:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. and from 9 p.m. to 4 a.m., with a brief closure from 1 to 1:30 a.m. 

 

• A Starbucks coffee kiosk is located on the second floor of the Bill Holmes Tower. It’s open 

Monday through Friday from 6 a.m. to 9 p.m., with a brief closure from 5:30 to 6 p.m. On 

Saturday and Sunday, it’s open from 6:30 a.m. to noon, with a brief closure from 10 to 10:30 

a.m. 

 

• Vending machines are located throughout the CHOC Orange campus and are available 24 

hours a day. One is located on the first floor near the North Tower elevators and ATM 

machine. Another vending machine is located on the second floor of the Bill Holmes Tower, 

just inside the café eating area. Vending machines are also located in the Julia and George 

Argyros Emergency Department and near the primary and specialty care clinics.  

 

How can I pay for food at CHOC? 

All of cafes and the Starbucks coffee kiosk accept cash, credit or debit cards. 

 

How can a mother nursing a CHOC patient get food at CHOC? 

Mothers who are breastfeeding or pumping for CHOC patients receive complimentary food from  

CHOC’s cafeteria to help support their nutrition and breast milk production. Tell the cashier you are on 

the “nursing mothers list.” 


